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Salisbury, MA 01952

June 17, 2020

David Elgart
22 Ellingwood Ave.
Billerica, MA 01952

Dear Mr. Elgart,

This letter is to certify, at a public meeting of the Salisbury Planning Board, on April 22, 2020 the
Board approved the amendment of the new road surface of reclaimed asphalt as requested for
property addressed at 10 Bartlett Street (Assessors Map 17, Lot 212) by a motion duly made and
seconded it was voted:

Gil Medeiros motioned to approve the reclaimed asphalt road surface.
John “Marty” Doggett seconded;
Vote: 5-0
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